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{protect Email Security Notice

WESTprotect has been informed of a breach in account
access to Constant Contact which led to a large number
of emails being distributed.

If you received a suspicious email via Constant Contact
referring to debit payments or invoices, please delete
it immediately and do not click on any links contained
within the email. It was confirmed that it was not malicious
but a credential harvesting email, this was strictly a phishing
campaign and has since been deleted.

. For more information: SAFE@poweredbywest.com



